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SCRUTINEER’S REPORT: COUNCIL ELECTION
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OCTOBER 19, 2023

The ballots on the voting for members of Council to be elected for the 2023 — 2025 term
were counted in accordance with the Association’s “Rules for Counting Votes and
Ascertaining the Results of an Election” commencing at 12:15 p.m. on Friday, October 13,
2023.

ENGINEERING BALLOT:

Total number of professional members eligible to vote: 6689
Total number of online ballots received: 989
Percentage of professional members that voted: 14.8%
Total number of spoiled ballots: 1

INTERN BALLOT:

Total number of interns eligible to vote: 2612
Total number of online ballots received: 377
Percentage of interns that voted: 14.4%
Total number of spoiled ballots: 2

*Note: No requests for paper ballots were received

COUNCILLORS ELECTED:

The two (2) professional engineers elected for a two-year term (alphabetically) are:

e Mike Houvardas, P.Eng.
e Steven Wu, P.Eng., FEC

The one (1) professional geoscientist elected by acclamation for a two-year term is:
e Carol Martiniuk, P.Geo.(SM)

The one (1) intern elected for a two-year term is:
e Kyle Ward, EIT




— e ENGINEERS
— el GEOSCIENTISTS
MANITOBA

Date Signed: OC:Q 6{, ;ZOQB

/,4//;{

Gregoty-Page, P Eng., FEC (Chief Scrutineer)

P

Don Spangelo P. M) FEG/

Qe

Suman &tiri, P.Eng.



